
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
06/01/2015 

 

Sheriff Lavender reports that the investigation into the death of Timberly Claytor is 

ongoing and investigators are still working around the clock.  

 

The investigation has produced several suspects. One of those suspects is currently jailed 

on a charge unrelated to the death.  

 

Investigators have executed search warrants and collected several pieces of evidence.  

 

No further information is available at this time. More details will be released as they 

become available 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


